HSOSA REUNION 2007 - THANK YOU NOTES & E-MAILS

Thank you for your continued support of the HSOSA - it is much appreciated!

I write to thank you and the members of your team who worked so
terribly hard to set up and achieve such a considerable event on
Saturday. It was the most enjoyable occasion and how blessed we
were with beautiful weather - Somerset at it's most lovely.

The day will have stirred up many memories and emotions for each of
us privileged to have known these places during our formative years.

It was quite an experience to revisit through the eyes of my teenage
self!

It will have taken a formidable amount of organization which was
greatly appreciated by each of us enjoying the day to the fullest
extent.

With many thanks and gratitude

Charlotte Kuhn







I just wanted to say thank you very much for such a great day last week! You
clearly put a lot of time and effort into all the organisation and I think
everyone there really appreciated it. It was wonderful and very bizarre to see
all those Hall School girls (despite the poor turn out from my year). I am so
glad we had the opportunity to see the old school as it was the first fime I
had seen it since I leftl What an array of emotion! You really have done us
proud and I am so grateful for your efforts, Thank you.

Sian Wauteck (Eckersley)




Thank you so much for all your hard work in
masterminding the Hall School reunion. It
was curious to go back there after 40 years
and that it was all so familiar (where it
hadn't been changed) and it was great to
meet up with so many people who'd been
there with me. It was a very cheerful
occasion so the school cannot have been all
that bad!

Best wishes,

Judy Holder




Just a brief line to say thank you to all three of you for organising such a
satisfactory and successful reunion last week. It must have been a great deal of
work but your efforts were appreciated by Nancy (I'm writing with the Parker
fountain pen her mother gave me for my 21st birthday - the same nib too!) and by
myself.

Felicity Walker (Davies) and her cousin Nancy Bell (Palmer)

Just a short note to thank you ALL on the committee and especially
Mutamba for such a HAPPY day last Saturday. You must have all worked
very hard but I do hope you had time to enjoy yourselves as well!

T haven't seen Annette Richardson (Downing) for at least 10/15 years so we
managed to catch up a little and then I thought I wonder what happened to
Ruth Brailey, where were Jane and Judy Glaser, what happened to Sandra
and Bridget Levitt etc etc? Old age is catching up on me and the next time
I come to an Old Scholars meeting I must catch up and list the questions I
want to ask.

Thank you all again

Bridget Turner (Marklew)
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